
[image: image1.wmf]   St. Laurence O’Toole’s P.S.

31 Main Street  Belleeks  Newry Co. Down BT35 7PH

PRINCIPAL:  Mrs. B. Friel

Tel:  028 30 878387







Fax:  028 30878387

Email:

 info@stlaurences.belleeks.ni.sch.uk



Website: 
www.stlaurenceotooles.co.uk


    


October 5, 2020
Dear Parents/Guardians,

As you may be aware, Mr McElroy our GAA coach has retired this year and we will truly miss him around the school and the fantastic skills he imparted to our children for many years.  However, we have arranged for our coach, Mr Mark McKinley to build upon the skills from the Healthy Kidz programme which has been operating in school for a year now.  This will involve the children participating (in their own bubbles) in a variety of games/sports activities and other activities from the Programme each Wednesday morning.  
Healthy Kidz have also designed a unique, easy to navigate online digital programme that allows children to maintain and increase their levels of activity and educational attainment both in school and at home. It provides unique, all-inclusive resources to deliver a comprehensive health and education programme from Primary 1 to Primary 7 level. The valuable RECORD, REWARD & REPORT functions inform at an individual and school level to work towards a long-term healthier future.  The one of a kind digital programme has been created to encourage children to adapt life-long habits of good health and allows each pupil to achieve their best possible state of wellbeing.

In addition to the dashboard, your child will be given access to the free Healthy Kidz App, which further encourages all children to continue their health and wellbeing journey outside the classroom. Pupils receive points for lessons completed in school and activities recorded at home, which can be redeemed in the ‘Healthy Kidz App Shop’, enabling them to upgrade their Virtual Buddy avatar. 

Once logged in, your child can immediately enjoy recording all of their activity within the four main categories - Sport, Exercise, Healthy Eating and Wellbeing. Teachers will also be able to view the activity of each and every pupil in the Healthy Kidz App, so please support your child in accurately recording as much activity as possible. Further details on log in are to follow.

The cost of this programme is £1.00 per child. The coaching will commence on Wednesday 7th October for all children.  
Yours sincerely,
Brea Friel (Principal)
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